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25
th
 November 2019 

Dear Parents 

We are looking forward to our Christmas performances for lower school (years 1, 2 and 3). Our 

production this year is called ‘A Cracking Christmas’. This will comprise of some festive songs and 

the telling of the Christmas story. If your child has a speaking part, a note will come home with 

their lines at a later date.  

Children will need to wear their school uniform for the performance this year but add a bit of 

Christmas sparkle. This can be with some tinsel making a tinsel tie, belt or hair bobble, a 

Christmas hat or Christmas themed hair band. Please send children to school with this for their 

daytime performance on the day listed in the table below.  

Each year group has a performance day, listed in the table below. Please note we are not issuing 

tickets for these performances and you are welcome to attend either the 2.15pm or the 5.30pm 

performance for your child’s year group.  Children only attend the evening performance for their 

year group.  

Please note we are unable to accommodate any pushchairs/buggies in the hall for any 

performances.  These can be left under the canopy outside the school office. 

Year 1 only 

 

Monday 9
th
 December  2.15pm – toddlers and adults 

Year 1 only 

 

Monday 9
th
 December 5.30pm – adults only 

Year 2 only 

 

Wednesday 11
th
 December  2.15pm – toddlers and adults 

Year 2 only 

 

Wednesday 11
th
 December  5.30pm – adults only 

Year 3 only 

 

Thursday 12
th
 December  2.15pm – toddlers and adults 

Year 3 only 

 

Thursday 12
th
 December  5.30pm – adults only 

 

For the evening performances, please drop children at the main school office at 

5.15pm. Please make your way to the main school hall to watch the performance. 

Children can be collected from their teacher at the hall at 6pm after the 

performance. If a different adult will be taking your child home, please ensure 

the class teacher knows this in advance.               Continued over ……… 

Headteacher: Mrs J Simpkins 

B.Ed  NPQH  



 

 

There will be a collection at the end of the performance for our school charity Young Minds. We 

thank you in advance for your help and support with this. Should you have any queries regarding 

the above then please come and speak to us in school. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Maisey 

Lower School Leader 

 


